

Achieve with us.

For people with intellectual and developmental disabilities

October 26, 2023

Ajay Kumar, President Wichita Falls North Rotary Club 4217 Kemp Blvd Wichita Falls, Texas 76308

Dear Members of the Wichita Falls North Rotary Club,

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude to you for your generous sponsorship of \$2,500 for our Buddy Walk. Your support means the world to us, and we are incredibly thankful for your dedication to our cause.

Your contribution not only demonstrates your commitment to making our community a better place but also shows your understanding of the importance of inclusivity, acceptance, and support for individuals with Down syndrome. Your donation will play a significant role in furthering our mission of promoting awareness, advocating for change, and fostering a more inclusive society for individuals with Down syndrome and their families.

The funds raised from this years event will be used to support The Arc of Wichita County's Child Care program. This program is design to ensure families with children with disabilities have safe and specialized care.

It was a pleasure to see the members of the North Rotary Club at the Buddy Walk and we hope everyone had a great time. We look forward to seeing you next year!

Thank you for being a part of our organization!

Sincerely

Anthony Watkins Executive Director

The Arc of Wichita County is a non-profit organization under 501(c)(3) - 75 - 1368674 of the Internal Revenue Service Code.

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.